
24.01.24 Come Learn with Me (further
details TBC)
31.01.24 Coffee Morning and celebration
13.02.24 Huxley’s Got Talent!
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D E A R  P A R E N T S / C A R E R S . . .

What an eventful week we have had. 

We are currently having new carpets fitted in the communal
areas and classrooms. Other than the area where we had the
flood when I first started here, the rest of the carpets, we think,
have been down around 20 years- so it will be a lovely fresh feel
to the school.  We are trying to complete the works with
minimal disruption to the children so hopefully they won’t
notice too much change but we may need to use different
entrance/exits for the next week so please bear with us. 

F O O T B A L L  F R E N Z Y !  
Yesterday we attended Chester FC’s ground with some of our
pupils. It was great to join with CDAT family of schools to take
part in the Chester FC Football Experience Day. We were
invited to send three boys and three girls to join ten other
schools within the trust. Yesterday was the boys turn. They had
so much fun! We look forward to sending three of our girls next
week and attending even more CDAT schools events in the
future! 
I know some of the children were disappointed not to be able
to go but the children were picked by random (from our Huxley
spinning wheel!) and there will be other opportunities to attend
other future events coming up. It was the fairest way we could
do it. I hope you understand. 

D I A R Y  D A T E S

C O F F E E  M O R N I N G S  A N D  C E L E B R A T I O N

As mentioned last week- 

We would like to invite all family and friends and community
members to meet with our IEB on the 31st to celebrate our
move to CDAT. There will be cake and a chance for you to say
goodbye to some of our members of the IEB as we move on to
the next chapter of Huxley CE Primary School as we join the
Academy Trust. 

If you are wanting to join us from the community and are
reading this online- please book in with our admin at
admin@huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk so we know who is
attending for safeguarding reasons. Parents you do not need to
let us know - just attend as you usually do and sign in on the
ipad on arrival. 

MRS RACHEL GOURLEY
HEADTEACHER

With God’s love we can fly



H A V E  A  W O N D E R F U L  W E E K E N D

C L U B S
This week I have met with a guitar tutor who will be running an after school club for the
children. School will be paying for 6 sessions with him. He cannot start for a couple of weeks
so in the meantime Mrs Chilton will continue recorders until he can start. Please see below-

Tuesday- KS1 Computing with Mrs Fearnley, KS2 Microbits (computing) with Mrs Gourley
Wednesday- Recorders with Mrs Chilton, followed by Guitars with Mr Moore 
Thursday- Sports Club with Miss Reynolds

S H O W B I E  S H O W

Lots of maths work on Showbie this week- hope those  New White Rose
Maths Home Journals are coming in useful!



I have been asked if I would share the following with you-
It is on Tuesday so Huxley pupils will be in school, however you
may want to share with other EHE parents or you may want to
take any younger/older siblings along...


